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06/06/2016 01/10/2016 Branciforti Diego Savio Visiting Professor no No no No Ingegneria No no Daniele Dondi daniele.dondi@unipv.it No 4 mesi

01/10/2015 01/10/2016 Ibrahim Labiba Helwan University Visiting Scholar no No no No No no Carla Ge Rondi carla.ge@unipv.it No one year

07/09/2016 17/09/2016 Takacs Thomas Visiting Scholar no No no Yes No no Giancarlo Sangalli No 10

18/07/2016 18/08/2016 FANNY Visiting Scholar no No no Yes IAEA training No no Elisa SACCHI elisa.sacchi@unipv.it No 31 days

09/01/2016 02/08/2016 Wigmans Farinaz School of Nursing Visiting Professor Yes No Yes giorgio.rampa@unipv.it 8 months

19/07/2016 31/07/2016 Moschetti Riccardo Visiting Professor No -- Yes Algebraic Geometry No Gian Pietro Pirola gianpietro.pirola@unipv.it No 14 days

04/07/2016 05/07/2016 Canevari Giacomo Oxford Visiting Scholar No No No Yes Analysis of PDEs No Antonio Segatti antonio.segatti@unipv.it Matematica No 2 days

20/01/2016 20/06/2016 Legnani Arianna Chimica generale Visiting Professor no No no No Chemistry No Maurizio Licchelli Chimica generale No 6 months

05/06/2016 12/06/2016 Rawoot vaibhav Subhash Theoretical Physics Visiting Scholar No No Yes Spin physics No No 7 days

01/06/2016 06/06/2016 Alshboul Abdulsalam Visiting Professor No Yes No no Carlo BERIZZI carlo.berizzi@unipav.it No

09/05/2016 13/05/2016 ANA MARIA Visiting Professor NO Yes Yes Finance No Mario Maggi mario.maggi@unipv.it Yes 5 days

03/05/2016 07/05/2016 Fornasier Massimo Mathematics Visiting Professor No no Yes Yes Matematica Giuseppe Savare Matematica No 5 giorni

01/05/2016 07/05/2016 Vital Rebeka Visiting Professor No no No No No 1 week

01/05/2016 05/05/2016 Fantazzini Dean Visiting Professor NO No NO No No Mario Maggi maggma@eco.unipv.it No 4 days

05/03/2016 05/05/2016 Chachibaia Tamar Visiting Professor No no Yes No No 8 weeks
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Università degli 
studi di Pavia

Ingegneria e 
Architettura

Dipartimento di 
Chimica

Mass 
Communication

mass 
communication and 
public relations

political and social 
sciences

Johannes Kepler 
University Linz

Institute of Applied 
Geometry

isogeometric 
analysis

giancarlo.sangalli@unipv.
it

Department of 
Mathematics

JEAN OSWALDO 
YANNNICK

NATIONAL 
ENVIRONMENTAL 
LABORATORY 

DEPARTMENT OF 
ENVIORNMENT, 
MINISTRY OF 
ENVRONMENT 
AND 
SUSTAINABLE & 
BEACH AND 
DISASTER 
MANAGEMENT

Isotope 
geochemistry

Dip. Scienze della 
Terra e 
dell'Ambiente

Texas Tech 
University Health 
Sciences Center

Health Care and the 
fate of its future in 
the United States

Public 
Economics

Health Care, Public 
Economics

As requested by my 
colleagues at the 
University of Pavia

Public Economics, 
Health Care 
Economics

Professor Giorgio 
Rampa

Department of 
Economics and 
Management

Universitet i 
Stavanger

Department of 
Mathematics and 
Natural Sciences

Hurwitz Spaces and 
liftings to the 
Valentiner group

Dipartimento di 
Matematica

Mathematical 
Institute

Università degli 
studi di Pavia maurizio.licchelli@unipv.it

The Institute of 
Mathematical 
Sciences, Chennai, 
India.

Transverse single 
spin asymmetry in 
electroproduction of 
Jpsi.

Dr. Alessandro 
Bacchetta

alessandro.bacchetta@u
nipv.it

Department of 
Physics

The University of 
Jordan

Department of 
Architectural 
Engineering

Sustainable 
environmental 
design strategies of 
buildings in 
mediterranean 
architecture

Building 
Engineering 
and 
Architecture

enhancing passive 
design strategies 
towards a zero 
energy target 
buildings

Teaching activity in 
related courses of 
environmental 
design and building 
control. working day 
about climate 
responsive design 
in mediterranean 
regions. green 
architecture rating 
scales, existing and 
developing new 
ones.
environmental 
design applied to 
architectural design 
studies for 
undergraduate 
students of 
architeture.

civil engineering 
and architecture

5 days +2 
travelling 
days

ESCRIBANO 
LOPEZ

UNIVERSITY OF 
CASTILLA-LA 
MANCHA

DEPARTMENT OF 
ANALISIS 
ECONOMICO Y 
FINANZAS

Mathematical 
methods for 
business and 
economics

Department of 
Economics and 
Management

Technische 
Universität 
München

Learning and 
control of Multiagent 
systems

Mathematical 
Analysis

Conferenza 
pubblica su
"La matematica 
dentro l'immagine"

giuseppe.savare@unipv.i
t

Shenkar College of 
Design and 
Engineering

Interior, Building 
and Environment 
Design

International 
Workshop: The 
management of 
Survey Data for the 
construction of 
three-dimensional 
models from point 
clouds

Digital 
documentation of 
cultural heritage 
sites

Prof. Sandro 
Parrinello

sandro.parrinello@unipv.i
t 

Civil Engineering  
And Architecture

Moscow State 
University

Moscow School of 
Economics

Energy Economics,  
Forecasting,             
                                 
     Applied 
Econometrics, Risk 
Management

Teaching the 12-
hour graduate 
course in 
"Econometrics 
Methods for Energy 
Economics and 
Finance"

Department of 
Economics and 
Management

Tbilisi State 
University 

Dep. of Social and 
Behavior Sciences 

“Prevention of 
MONO in college 
students”

Curriculum 
development

Survey research in 
needs assessment 
of nanotechnology 
education in 
medicine/ TITLE: 
PILOT STUDY OF 
ATTITUDES OF 
MEDICAL AND 
HEALTH CARE 
FACUL TY 
STUDENTS 
ABOUT ELSI & 
EHS (ETHICAL, 
EDUCATIONAL, 
LEGAL, SOCIETAL 
& 
ENVIRONMENTAL, 
HEALT, SAFETY) 
ISSUES OF 
NANOTECHNOLO
GY APPLICATIONS

Prof. Maria 
Giovanna Ruberto

giovanna.ruberto@unipv.i
t

Divistion of Forensic 
Science, Bioethics 
and Medical Law
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04/11/2015 04/05/2016 Rastegari Mehr Meisam University of Shiraz Visiting PhD student no No no Yes No no Elisa Sacchi elisa.sacchi@unipv.it No 6 months

23/04/2016 02/05/2016 Asmar Muath Visiting Professor Yes Yes Financial Markets No Mario Maggi maggma@eco.unipv.it Yes 5 Days

12/04/2016 29/04/2016 Askell-Williams Helen Flinders University School of Education Visiting Professor No no Yes No zanetti@unipv.it No 3 weeks

17/04/2016 22/04/2016 Suto Balazs Visiting Professor No No sepsis No Prof. G. Ricevuti Yes 5 days

18/04/2016 20/04/2016 Zambotti Lorenzo Mathematics Visiting Professor No no Yes Probability No Giuseppe Savaré Mathematics No 3 days

01/10/2015 01/04/2016 Siragusa Mattia Visiting PhD student no No no Yes Radiobiology No Andrea Ottolenghi No 6 months

01/02/2016 31/03/2016 Töpfer Marina Visiting PhD student No No No Yes Gender Economics No Luisa Rosti lrosti@eco.unipv.it 2 month

11/01/2016 31/03/2016 Bonesi Sergio Mauricio Visiting Professor No No No Yes Photochemistry No Angelo Albini angelo.albini@unipv.it No 3 months

14/03/2016 18/03/2016 Ribeiro Paula Visiting Scholar No No NO No No Alida Brocchetta No 5

Dep. of Earth 
Sciences

nvironmental 
geochemistry

PhD thesis title:
"Urban 
Geochemistry of 
Mahshahr, 
Khuzestan 
Province, Iran"
Objective:
Determination of 
concentration and 
distribution of heavy 
metals and organic 
pollutants in 
different 
biogeochemical 
environments and 
also, we will study 
the source of 
pollutants and 
probable health 
effects on habitants 
of the area.
Study area:
Mahshahr located in 
Southeast of 
Khuzestan province, 
Iran. The 
geographic 
coordinates are 30º 
14' - 30º 56' N and 
48º 55' - 49º 29' E.
Investigations:
Rain water, Urban 
runoff, Air dust, 
Street dust, 
Industrial & Urban 
soil, Industrial 
wastewater in the 
petrochemical 
complex, and 
determination of 
factors like heavy 
metals and some 
organic pollutants 
such as PAHs, 
PCBs, BTEX and 
MTBE and also 
studying of dust 
particle mineralogy.
Aims of visit:
1. Work with 
distinguished 
Professors at 
University of Pavia 
in order to attain 
new experiences in 
my field of research.
2. Analyze my 
samples with state 
of the art facilities 
available at 
University of Pavia, 
if it would be 
possible.
3. Publish my 
achievements in 
peer reviewed 
journals with my 
supervisor at 
University of Pavia.

Dp. of Earth and 
Environmental 
Sciences

An-Najah National 
University 

Department of 
Finance

Market 
Microstructure and 
Systematic Risk

Mathematical 
Methods for 
Business and 
Economics

During his visit to 
the Department of 
Economics & 
Management, 
University of Pavia 
Dr. Muath Asmar 
provide several 
lecture for the 
master students 
about the efficient 
markets hypothesis, 
the implications of 
the market 
efficiency and its 
related to the new 
field of behavioral 
finance as well as 
how to implant a 
momentum 
investment strategy. 
In addition, during 
his stay at the 
University of Pavia 
he has discussed 
several research 
topics with the 
professors at 
Department of 
Economics & 
Management, 
University of Pavia, 
related to financial 
market 
microstructure and 
collected 
information about 
the Borsa Italiana. 
Above all, he 
shared information 
about An-Najah 
National University 
with staff at 
Department of 
Economics & 
Management, 
University of Pavia.

Department of 
Economics and 
Management

Promoting positive 
mental health and 
wellbeing in 
educational 
communities

Student self 
regulation of 
academic, social 
and emotional 
capabilities

Meet with Academic 
staff undertaking 
research in shared 
fields of interest. 
Present seminars 
about my research 
about mental health 
promotion in 
educational settings 
and students' 
motivation, 
cognition and 
metacognition. 
Contribute to 
academic 
discussions about 
intervention 
programs to 
promote students' 
wellbeing, 
motivation, 
cognition, 
metacognition.

Maria Assunta 
Zannetti

Dept. Of Brain and 
Behavioral Sciences 
– Psychology

University of Pecs, 
Hungary

Accident and 
Emergency

Emergency 
medicine

emergency 
medicine

socrates.medicina@unip
v.it Sezione di Geriatria 

Université de Paris 
6 - Pierre et Marie 
Curie

Renormalisation in 
regularity structures

giuseppe.savare@unipv.i
t

Technical University 
of Denmark (DTU)

Nuclear 
Technologies 
(NUTECH)

andrea.ottolenghi@unipv.
it

Dipartimento di 
Fisica

University of 
Hohenheim

Institute of 
Economics

Department of 
Economics and 
Management

University of 
Buenos Aires

Department of 
Organic chemistry

Department of 
Chemistry

Polytechnic Institute 
Of Castelo Branco

International 
Relations Ofice

Staff Mobility as an 
IRO member

<socrates.medicina@uni
pv.it>

 Ufficio Erasmus 
Medicina 



Surname Name Home Institution Home Department Seminar Research Field e-mail address

01/02/2017 01/08/2017

Hajar tabriz university physics Visiting PhD student no No no Yes Physics, photonics No Marco Liscidini marco.liscidini@unipv.it Physics No 6 month

01/03/2017 31/07/2017

EDILBERTO Visiting PhD student no No NO Yes animal behaviour Yes Tomaso Vecchi vecchi@unipv.it No  6 months

02/06/2017 21/06/2017

Prokudin Alexey Science Division Visiting Professor no No no No QCD No no No 21 days

28/05/2017 02/06/2017 Carrillo Calleja Juan Manuel Visiting Professor No No Yes Yes Microelectronics Guido Torelli guido.torelli@unipv.it Yes 4 days

20/03/2017 12/05/2017 Simeth Nadja Anita Visiting PhD student no No no Yes No no Maurizio Fagnoni Chemistry No 8 weeks

04/05/2017 05/05/2017

Porretta Alessio Roma Tor Vergata Matematica Visiting Professor no No no Yes Yes Mathematics Giuseppe Savare Matematica No 2 days

10/01/2017 10/04/2017 Thin Myat Mon Visiting Professor No no Yes No SACCHI Elisa elisa.sacchi@unipv.it No 12 weeks

05/10/2016 01/04/2017 Hassani majid Physics Visiting PhD student No No No Yes Quantum Metrology No Quantum metrology Lorenzo Maccone maccone@unipv.it No 6 months

03/03/2017 18/03/2017

Bonforte Matteo Matematicas Visiting Professor No no Yes No Antonio Segatti antonio.segatti@unipv.it Matematica No 15days

08/03/2017 10/03/2017

Colombo Giovanni Visiting Scholar No no Yes No Giuseppe Savare' Matematica No 3 giorni

08/03/2017 10/03/2017

Recupero Vincenzo Visiting Professor no No No No no Giuseppe Savaré No 3 days

01/09/2016 28/02/2017 Gong Chunhui Visiting PhD student no No no Yes No no Saverio Altieri saverio.altieri@unipv.it Physics No 6 months

20/02/2017 25/02/2017

BUHALJOTI ANA Visiting Professor No No no No Marketing No Margherita Balconi balconi@unipv.it Yes 5 days

10/01/2017 24/02/2017 Carnicella Giuseppe Visiting PhD student no No no No No no Franco Marabelli franco.marabelli@unipv.it Fisica No 7 weeks

05/02/2017 11/02/2017

Lecaros Juan Alberto Law and Medicine Visiting Professor no Yes No Biolaw No a.santosuosso@unipv.it Giurisprudenza No 1 week
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Kaviani 
Baghbadorani

NOBREGA 
MARTINEZ

RIO DE JANEIRO 
STATE 
UNIVERSITY

PSICOLOGIA 
SOCIAL

psychology, 
neuriosceince and 
medical statistics

Brain and 
Behavioural 
Sciences

Pennsylvania State 
University Berks

Alessandro 
Bacchetta

alessandro.bacchetta@u
nipv.it

Dipartimento di 
Fisica

University of 
Extremadura

Dept. of Electrical, 
Electronic and 
Automation 
Engineering

Circuit Techniques 
for CMOS Low-
Voltage Analog 
Design / On the Use 
of Bulk-Driven MOS 
Transistors in Low-
Voltage Analog 
Design

Analog integrated 
circuit design

Meetings with 
professors and 
students involved in 
mobility programs.

Dept. of Electrical, 
Computer and 
Biomedical 
Engineering

University of 
Regensburg

Chemistry and 
Pharmacy

Computational 
Chemistry

maurizio.fagnoni@unipv.i
t

Mathematical 
Analysis

giuseppe.savare@UNIPV
.IT

University of 
Mandalay

Department of 
Physics

Environmental 
applications of 
physical, nuclear 
and geochemical 
techniques: origin, 
dynamics and 
impact of 
phosphates and 
heavy metals in 
cultivated areas and 
at Inle Lake, 
Myanmar

Earth and 
Environmental 
Sciences

Scienze dela Terra 
e dell'Ambiente

Sharif University of 
technology

college of 
Alessandro Volta 

Universidad 
Autonoma de 
Madrid

Nonlinear and 
Nonlocal 
Degenerate 
Diffusions on 
Bounded Domains

Nonlinear 
Diffusions, 
Degenerate and 
Singular Parabolic 
PDEs

Collaboration with 
Prof. Antonio 
Segatti 
(Dipartimento di 
Matematica)

Universita' di 
Padova

Dipartimento di 
Matematica "Tullio 
Levi-Civita"

Some control 
problems for 
Moreau's sweeping 
process

Variational Analysis 
and Moreau's 
sweeping process

giuseppe.savare@unipv.i
t

Politecnico di 
Torino, Italy

Department of 
Mathematical 
Sciences

Sweeping 
processes 
with 
prescribed 
behaviour on 
jumps

Mathematical 
Analysis, Evolutio 
variational 
inequalities

giuseppe.savare@unipv.i
t

Department of 
Mathematics

Nanjing University 
of Aeronautics and 
Astronautics 
(NUAA)

Department of 
Nuclear Science 
and Engineering

Nuclear Physics 
applied to Medicine

Simulations with 
Monte Carlo Codes, 
experimental 
measurements with 
a prototype detector

University of Tirana, 
Faculty of 
Economics

Department of 
Marketing – 
Tourism

Dipartimento di 
Scienze 
Economiche e 
Aziendali 

University College 
London

Physics and 
Astronomy

Organic 
Semiconductors

- Measurements of 
optical constants, 
e.g. refractive index 
and extinction 
coefficient, of 
organic thin films.
- Measurements of 
amplified 
spontaneous 
emission of organic 
thin films.

Universidad del 
Desarrollo

Innovating 
Legal Studies 
and Practice 
2017 Winter 
School

Amedeo 
Santosuosso
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01/02/2017 02/02/2017

Schrefler Bernhard University of Padua Visiting Professor No no Yes Yes Alessandro Reali alessandro.reali@unipv.it No 2 days

16/01/2016 15/01/2017 Chiacchio Maria Assunta Visiting Professor no No no Yes No no Lucio Toma lucio.toma@unipv.it un anno

01/09/2016 31/12/2016 Vernon Zachary Physics Visiting PhD student no No no Yes quantum optics No no Marco Liscidini marco.liscidini@unipv.it Physics No 120 days

01/01/2016 31/12/2016 Calvi Lorenzo University DI Pavia Chimica organica Visiting Professor No No No Yes No No Giovanni.vidari@unipv.it Chimica organica No 1year

18/12/2016 21/12/2016 Bessaih Hakima Visiting Professor no No no Yes mathematics No no Benedetta Ferrario Matematica No 4 days

16/09/2016 16/12/2016 Huang Zixin Physics Visiting PhD student no No no Yes No Lorenzo Maccone maccone@unipv.it Physics No 3 months

03/12/2016 10/12/2016 Selim Amr Communication Arts Visiting Professor No Yes Ethnomusicology No Fulvia Caruso Fulvia.caruso@unipv.it Yes

16/11/2016 17/11/2016 Bercovier Michel Visiting Professor no No no Yes No no Giancarlo Sangalli Mathematics No 2 days

19/10/2016 25/10/2016 Buffa Annalisa EPFL Lausanne Mathematics Visiting Professor no seminar No no course No numerical analysis No Giancarlo Sangalli Matematica No 7 giorni

10/10/2016 15/10/2016 Wriggers Peter Visiting Professor NO No NO Yes Yes auricchio@unipv.it No 6 days

Civil, Environmental 
and Architectural 
Engineering

A multiphase 
porous media model 
for transport 
oncophysics 
SEMINAR

applied and 
computational 
mechanics

Metodi 
computazionali 
avanzati per la 
predizione dei 
fenomeni di crescita 
tumorale

Computational 
Mechanics and 
Advanced Materials

Department of Civil 
Engineering and 
Architecture

Università di 
Catania

Scienze del 
Farmaco

Computational 
chemistry applied to 
organic reactions

Dipartimento di 
chimica

University of 
Toronto

Medicinal cannabis 
italian 
pharmacopeia 
monograph.

Analisi e controllo 
qualità droga 
vegetale ad uso 
farmaceutico.
Ricerca e sviluppo 
metodiche 
analitiche ed 
estrattive ad uso 
farmaceutico.
Tossicologia e 
farmacologia dei 
cannabinoidi e 
indicazioni clinico-
terapeutiche
Compilazione 
monografia per 
reinserimento della 
Cannabis sativa L. 
in Farmacopea 
Ufficiale Italiana

Giovanni Vidari, 
Giuseppe Zanoni

University of 
Wyoming

Department of 
Mathematics

benedetta.ferrario@unipv
.it

University of 
Sydney

Quantum 
information

Lebanese American 
University

Performance 
Practice of Middle 
Eastern Music

Ethnomusiclo
gy

Dipartimento di 
Musicologia e Beni 
Culturali

one week 
including 
travel days

Hebrew University 
of Jerusalem

School of Computer 
Sc. end Engineering

Isogeometric 
Analysis

ginacarlo.sangalli@unipv.
it

giancarlo.sangalli@unipv.
it

Leibniz Universität 
Hannover

Institute of 
Continuum 
Mechanics

Computational 
Mechanics

Extensive research 
activities with 
CompMech group 
people, small group 
seminar activities

Civil Engineering 
and Architecture 
Curriculum in 
“Computational 
Mechanics and 
Advanced 
Materials”

Ferdinando 
Auricchio

Department of Civil 
Engineering and 
Architecture



Surname Name Home Institution

01/02/2018 01/02/2019 Hyari Mohammad 

01/08/2017 31/07/2018
Park Ziyoung

16/02/2018 16/05/2018 Sans Alger

01/05/2018 11/05/2018 Hunter P. David

01/02/2018 26/04/2018 Wordofa Muluken Gezahegn

21/03/2018 23/03/2018 Pandurovic Mila

19/02/2018 23/02/2018 Petrovic Marin

07/01/2018 09/01/2018 Sire Yannick Johns Hopkins

30/10/2017 22/12/2017 Panda Sujogya Kumar KU Leuven

25/09/2017 22/12/2017 Marie Daniele

10/12/2017 13/12/2017 Pellegrino Juan 

28/11/2017 03/12/2017 Olivera Christian Horacio

02/10/2017 06/10/2017 Öz Aslıhan Zeynep

Date of 
arrival

Date of 
departure 

Jordanian royal 
medical services 

Hansung University, 
Seoul, Korea
Universitat 
Autònoma de 
Barcelona

Saint Anthony's 
Hosptial

Haramaya 
University

Vinca Institute of 
Nuclear Sciences

University of 
Sarajevo

Ngongang 
Tchonang

University of 
Yaoundé I

Ara Institute of 
Canterbury 

University of 
Campinas

Ondokuz Mayıs 
University



Home Department Seminar

Radiology Visiting Professor Yes Yes Yes

Visiting Professor no No no Yes

Filosofia Visiting PhD student no No no Yes

Otolaryngology Visiting Professor no No No

Visiting Professor No no Yes

Visiting Professor No - No

Visiting Professor No No

Mathematics Visiting Professor No no Yes

Biology Visiting Professor No no Yes

Biochemistry Visiting PhD student No No No Yes

Visiting Scholar No no Yes

Mathematics Visiting Professor No no Yes

Orthodontics Visiting Professor No Yes No

Visiting Professor/
student/scholar

Regular 
teaching 
activity at 
UNIPV

(If "Yes" 
before) Title 
of the 
Course

Research 
Activity at 
the 
UNIPV

Hands on 
Ultrasound 
traineeship 

Library and 
Information Science

concepts of 
beauty, facial 
trauma repair

Rural Development 
and Agricultural 
Extension

Agriculture-Nutrition 
Linkages in Ethiopia

laboratory of 
physics 010

Linear colliders - the 
Higgs Boson 
microscopes

Department of 
Mechanical 
Engineering

Fracture Mechanics 
of Superhard 
Materials

Fracture 
Mechanics of 
Superhard 
MaterialsRecent results on 

fractional harmonic 
maps1. Antimicrobial, 
anthelmintic and 
antiviral activity of 
Indian Medicinal 
Plants

Department of 
Business

Internationalisation 
process, strategy 
and learning in New 
Zealand SMEs
Stochastic 
Transport Equation

Combined 
surgical and 
orthodontic 
treatment



Research Field

Ultrasound No

No Paul G. Weston

Yes Lorenzo Magnani

none No none

No Maria Sassi

No - Gianlucca Introzzi

Fracture Mechanics No

No Antonio Segatti

Yes Solveig Tosi

No No No Solveig Tosi

Yes Antonella Zucchella

No Benedetta Ferrario

Orthodontics No Silvana Rizzo

Other activities at 
the University of 
Pavia 

Activities at UNIPV 
connected to a 
specific UNIPV 
PhD course 

Title of the PhD 
course

contact prof. at 
UNIPV

Prof Fabrizio 
Calliada

Library and 
Information Science

Epistemology and 
logic

I will participate in 
the workshop 
"Cognition in 3E: 
Emerfent, 
Embodied, 
Extended" 
organized by Dr. 
Prof. Tommaso 
Bertolotti.

I will give some 
class in the 
Cognitive 
Philosophy subject.

I will investigate 
abduction in the 
group of Prof. Dr. 
Lorenzo Magnani.

Nutrition-sensitive 
agriculture

Higgs boson 
physics

Ferdinando 
Auricchio

Analysis of Partial 
Differential 
Equations

Ethnopharmacology 
and Bioprospecting

Training to graduate 
and postgraduate 
students

Earth and 
Environmental 
Sciences

Mycology and 
Biocontrol

International 
Business

Research meetings 
with Prof. Zucchella 
and Dr Giovanna 
Magnani

DAEM (ex 
DREAMT)

Stochastic  
Aanalysis

Research in 
Collaboration withe 
Prof. Benedetta 
Ferrario



e-mail address

F.calliada@smatteo.pv.it No 12 months

paul.weston@unipv.it No 1 year

lmagnani@unipv.it No 3 months

none none No 10 days

maria.sassi@unipv.it No 3 months

gianluca.introzzi@unipv.it Physics No 2 days

petrovic@mef.unsa.ba Yes 5 days

antonio.segatti@unipv.it Matematica No 2 Days

solveig.tosi@unipv.it No 2 MONTHS

solveig.tosi@unipv.it No 88 days

No 3 days

Proofessor No 6 days

odonto@unipv.it Yes 5 days

Hosting 
Department at 
UNIPV

Erasmus 
mobility 
from home 
University

Lenght of 
stay

Diagnostic radiology 
department 
Department of 
Humanities, Division 
of Historical and 
Geographical 
Sciences

Humanities, 
Philosophy Section 

Economics and 
Management

Department of Civil 
Engineering and 
Architecture

Earth and 
Environmental 
Sciences
Department of Earth 
and Environmental 
Sciences

antonella.zucchella@unip
v.it

Department of 
Economics and 
Management

benedetta.ferrario@unipv
.it

Odontostomatology 
''Silvio Palazzi''



Surname Name Home Institution Home Department Seminar Research Field e-mail address

01/02/2018 01/02/2019 Hyari Mohammad Radiology Visiting Professor Yes Yes Yes Ultrasound No F.calliada@smatteo.pv.it No 12 months

01/08/2017 31/07/2018

Park Ziyoung Visiting Professor no No no Yes No Paul G. Weston paul.weston@unipv.it No 1 year

16/02/2018 16/05/2018 Sans Alger Filosofia Visiting PhD student no No no Yes Yes Lorenzo Magnani lmagnani@unipv.it No 3 months

01/05/2018 11/05/2018 Hunter P. David Otolaryngology Visiting Professor no No No none No none none none No 10 days

01/02/2018 26/04/2018 Wordofa Muluken Gezahegn Visiting Professor No no Yes No Maria Sassi maria.sassi@unipv.it No 3 months

21/03/2018 23/03/2018 Pandurovic Mila Visiting Professor No - No No - Gianlucca Introzzi gianluca.introzzi@unipv.it Physics No 2 days

19/02/2018 23/02/2018 Petrovic Marin Visiting Professor No No Fracture Mechanics No petrovic@mef.unsa.ba Yes 5 days

07/01/2018 09/01/2018 Sire Yannick Johns Hopkins Mathematics Visiting Professor No no Yes No Antonio Segatti antonio.segatti@unipv.it Matematica No 2 Days

30/10/2017 22/12/2017 Panda Sujogya Kumar KU Leuven Biology Visiting Professor No no Yes Yes Solveig Tosi solveig.tosi@unipv.it No 2 MONTHS

25/09/2017 22/12/2017 Marie Daniele Biochemistry Visiting PhD student No No No Yes No No No Solveig Tosi solveig.tosi@unipv.it No 88 days

10/12/2017 13/12/2017 Pellegrino Juan Visiting Scholar No no Yes Yes Antonella Zucchella No 3 days

28/11/2017 03/12/2017 Olivera Christian Horacio Mathematics Visiting Professor No no Yes No Benedetta Ferrario Proofessor No 6 days

02/10/2017 06/10/2017 Öz Aslıhan Zeynep Orthodontics Visiting Professor No Yes No Orthodontics No Silvana Rizzo odonto@unipv.it Yes 5 days

01/02/2017 01/08/2017

Hajar tabriz university physics Visiting PhD student no No no Yes Physics, photonics No Marco Liscidini marco.liscidini@unipv.it Physics No 6 month

01/03/2017 31/07/2017

EDILBERTO Visiting PhD student no No NO Yes animal behaviour Yes Tomaso Vecchi vecchi@unipv.it No  6 months

02/06/2017 21/06/2017

Prokudin Alexey Science Division Visiting Professor no No no No QCD No no No 21 days

28/05/2017 02/06/2017 Carrillo Calleja Juan Manuel Visiting Professor No No Yes Yes Microelectronics Guido Torelli guido.torelli@unipv.it Yes 4 days

Date of 
arrival

Date of 
departure 

Visiting Professor/
student/scholar

Regular 
teaching 
activity at 
UNIPV

(If "Yes" 
before) Title 
of the 
Course

Research 
Activity at 
the 
UNIPV

Other activities at 
the University of 
Pavia 

Activities at UNIPV 
connected to a 
specific UNIPV 
PhD course 

Title of the PhD 
course

contact prof. at 
UNIPV

Hosting 
Department at 
UNIPV

Erasmus 
mobility 
from home 
University

Lenght of 
stay

Jordanian royal 
medical services 

Hands on 
Ultrasound 
traineeship 

Prof Fabrizio 
Calliada

Diagnostic radiology 
department 

Hansung University, 
Seoul, Korea

Library and 
Information Science

Library and 
Information Science

Department of 
Humanities, Division 
of Historical and 
Geographical 
Sciences

Universitat 
Autònoma de 
Barcelona

Epistemology and 
logic

I will participate in 
the workshop 
"Cognition in 3E: 
Emerfent, 
Embodied, 
Extended" 
organized by Dr. 
Prof. Tommaso 
Bertolotti.

I will give some 
class in the 
Cognitive 
Philosophy subject.

I will investigate 
abduction in the 
group of Prof. Dr. 
Lorenzo Magnani.

Humanities, 
Philosophy Section 

Saint Anthony's 
Hosptial

concepts of 
beauty, facial 
trauma repair

Haramaya 
University

Rural Development 
and Agricultural 
Extension

Agriculture-Nutrition 
Linkages in Ethiopia

Nutrition-sensitive 
agriculture

Economics and 
Management

Vinca Institute of 
Nuclear Sciences

laboratory of 
physics 010

Linear colliders - the 
Higgs Boson 
microscopes

Higgs boson 
physics

University of 
Sarajevo

Department of 
Mechanical 
Engineering

Fracture Mechanics 
of Superhard 
Materials

Fracture 
Mechanics of 
Superhard 
Materials

Ferdinando 
Auricchio

Department of Civil 
Engineering and 
Architecture

Recent results on 
fractional harmonic 
maps

Analysis of Partial 
Differential 
Equations

1. Antimicrobial, 
anthelmintic and 
antiviral activity of 
Indian Medicinal 
Plants

Ethnopharmacology 
and Bioprospecting

Training to graduate 
and postgraduate 
students

Earth and 
Environmental 
Sciences

Earth and 
Environmental 
Sciences

Ngongang 
Tchonang

University of 
Yaoundé I

Mycology and 
Biocontrol

Department of Earth 
and Environmental 
Sciences

Ara Institute of 
Canterbury 

Department of 
Business

Internationalisation 
process, strategy 
and learning in New 
Zealand SMEs

International 
Business

Research meetings 
with Prof. Zucchella 
and Dr Giovanna 
Magnani

DAEM (ex 
DREAMT)

antonella.zucchella@unip
v.it

Department of 
Economics and 
Management

University of 
Campinas

Stochastic 
Transport Equation

Stochastic  
Aanalysis

Research in 
Collaboration withe 
Prof. Benedetta 
Ferrario

benedetta.ferrario@unipv
.it

Ondokuz Mayıs 
University

Combined 
surgical and 
orthodontic 
treatment

Odontostomatology 
''Silvio Palazzi''

Kaviani 
Baghbadorani

NOBREGA 
MARTINEZ

RIO DE JANEIRO 
STATE 
UNIVERSITY

PSICOLOGIA 
SOCIAL

psychology, 
neuriosceince and 
medical statistics

Brain and 
Behavioural 
Sciences

Pennsylvania State 
University Berks

Alessandro 
Bacchetta

alessandro.bacchetta@u
nipv.it

Dipartimento di 
Fisica

University of 
Extremadura

Dept. of Electrical, 
Electronic and 
Automation 
Engineering

Circuit Techniques 
for CMOS Low-
Voltage Analog 
Design / On the Use 
of Bulk-Driven MOS 
Transistors in Low-
Voltage Analog 
Design

Analog integrated 
circuit design

Meetings with 
professors and 
students involved in 
mobility programs.

Dept. of Electrical, 
Computer and 
Biomedical 
Engineering



Surname Name Home Institution Home Department Seminar Research Field e-mail address
Date of 
arrival

Date of 
departure 

Visiting Professor/
student/scholar

Regular 
teaching 
activity at 
UNIPV

(If "Yes" 
before) Title 
of the 
Course

Research 
Activity at 
the 
UNIPV

Other activities at 
the University of 
Pavia 

Activities at UNIPV 
connected to a 
specific UNIPV 
PhD course 

Title of the PhD 
course

contact prof. at 
UNIPV

Hosting 
Department at 
UNIPV

Erasmus 
mobility 
from home 
University

Lenght of 
stay

20/03/2017 12/05/2017 Simeth Nadja Anita Visiting PhD student no No no Yes No no Maurizio Fagnoni maurizio.fagnoni@unipv.it Chemistry No 8 weeks

04/05/2017 05/05/2017

Porretta Alessio Roma Tor Vergata Matematica Visiting Professor no No no Yes Yes Mathematics Giuseppe Savare Matematica No 2 days

10/01/2017 10/04/2017 Thin Myat Mon Visiting Professor No no Yes No SACCHI Elisa elisa.sacchi@unipv.it No 12 weeks

05/10/2016 01/04/2017 Hassani majid Physics Visiting PhD student No No No Yes Quantum Metrology No Quantum metrology Lorenzo Maccone maccone@unipv.it No 6 months

03/03/2017 18/03/2017

Bonforte Matteo Matematicas Visiting Professor No no Yes No Antonio Segatti antonio.segatti@unipv.it Matematica No 15days

08/03/2017 10/03/2017

Colombo Giovanni Visiting Scholar No no Yes No Giuseppe Savare' giuseppe.savare@unipv.it Matematica No 3 giorni

08/03/2017 10/03/2017

Recupero Vincenzo Visiting Professor no No No No no Giuseppe Savaré giuseppe.savare@unipv.it No 3 days

01/09/2016 28/02/2017 Gong Chunhui Visiting PhD student no No no Yes No no Saverio Altieri saverio.altieri@unipv.it Physics No 6 months

20/02/2017 25/02/2017

BUHALJOTI ANA Visiting Professor No No no No Marketing No Margherita Balconi balconi@unipv.it Yes 5 days

10/01/2017 24/02/2017 Carnicella Giuseppe Visiting PhD student no No no No No no Franco Marabelli franco.marabelli@unipv.it Fisica No 7 weeks

05/02/2017 11/02/2017

Lecaros Juan Alberto Law and Medicine Visiting Professor no Yes No Biolaw No a.santosuosso@unipv.it Giurisprudenza No 1 week

01/02/2017 02/02/2017

Schrefler Bernhard University of Padua Visiting Professor No no Yes Yes Alessandro Reali alessandro.reali@unipv.it No 2 days

16/01/2016 15/01/2017 Chiacchio Maria Assunta Visiting Professor no No no Yes No no Lucio Toma lucio.toma@unipv.it un anno

01/09/2016 31/12/2016 Vernon Zachary Physics Visiting PhD student no No no Yes quantum optics No no Marco Liscidini marco.liscidini@unipv.it Physics No 120 days

01/01/2016 31/12/2016 Calvi Lorenzo University DI Pavia Chimica organica Visiting Professor No No No Yes No No Giovanni.vidari@unipv.it Chimica organica No 1year

18/12/2016 21/12/2016 Bessaih Hakima Visiting Professor no No no Yes mathematics No no Benedetta Ferrario Matematica No 4 days

16/09/2016 16/12/2016 Huang Zixin University of Sydney Physics Visiting PhD student no No no Yes No Lorenzo Maccone maccone@unipv.it Physics No 3 months

University of 
Regensburg

Chemistry and 
Pharmacy

Computational 
Chemistry

Mathematical 
Analysis

giuseppe.savare@UNIPV
.IT

University of 
Mandalay

Department of 
Physics

Environmental 
applications of 
physical, nuclear 
and geochemical 
techniques: origin, 
dynamics and 
impact of 
phosphates and 
heavy metals in 
cultivated areas and 
at Inle Lake, 
Myanmar

Earth and 
Environmental 
Sciences

Scienze dela Terra 
e dell'Ambiente

Sharif University of 
technology

college of 
Alessandro Volta 

Universidad 
Autonoma de 
Madrid

Nonlinear and 
Nonlocal 
Degenerate 
Diffusions on 
Bounded Domains

Nonlinear 
Diffusions, 
Degenerate and 
Singular Parabolic 
PDEs

Collaboration with 
Prof. Antonio 
Segatti 
(Dipartimento di 
Matematica)

Universita' di 
Padova

Dipartimento di 
Matematica "Tullio 
Levi-Civita"

Some control 
problems for 
Moreau's sweeping 
process

Variational Analysis 
and Moreau's 
sweeping process

Politecnico di 
Torino, Italy

Department of 
Mathematical 
Sciences

Sweeping 
processes 
with 
prescribed 
behaviour on 
jumps

Mathematical 
Analysis, Evolutio 
variational 
inequalities

Department of 
Mathematics

Nanjing University 
of Aeronautics and 
Astronautics 
(NUAA)

Department of 
Nuclear Science 
and Engineering

Nuclear Physics 
applied to Medicine

Simulations with 
Monte Carlo Codes, 
experimental 
measurements with 
a prototype detector

University of Tirana, 
Faculty of 
Economics

Department of 
Marketing – 
Tourism

Dipartimento di 
Scienze 
Economiche e 
Aziendali 

University College 
London

Physics and 
Astronomy

Organic 
Semiconductors

- Measurements of 
optical constants, 
e.g. refractive index 
and extinction 
coefficient, of 
organic thin films.
- Measurements of 
amplified 
spontaneous 
emission of organic 
thin films.

Universidad del 
Desarrollo

Innovating 
Legal Studies 
and Practice 
2017 Winter 
School

Amedeo 
Santosuosso

Civil, Environmental 
and Architectural 
Engineering

A multiphase 
porous media model 
for transport 
oncophysics 
SEMINAR

applied and 
computational 
mechanics

Metodi 
computazionali 
avanzati per la 
predizione dei 
fenomeni di crescita 
tumorale

Computational 
Mechanics and 
Advanced Materials

Department of Civil 
Engineering and 
Architecture

Università di 
Catania

Scienze del 
Farmaco

Computational 
chemistry applied to 
organic reactions

Dipartimento di 
chimica

University of 
Toronto

Medicinal cannabis 
italian 
pharmacopeia 
monograph.

Analisi e controllo 
qualità droga 
vegetale ad uso 
farmaceutico.
Ricerca e sviluppo 
metodiche 
analitiche ed 
estrattive ad uso 
farmaceutico.
Tossicologia e 
farmacologia dei 
cannabinoidi e 
indicazioni clinico-
terapeutiche
Compilazione 
monografia per 
reinserimento della 
Cannabis sativa L. 
in Farmacopea 
Ufficiale Italiana

Giovanni Vidari, 
Giuseppe Zanoni

University of 
Wyoming

Department of 
Mathematics

benedetta.ferrario@unipv
.it

Quantum 
information



Surname Name Home Institution Home Department Seminar Research Field e-mail address
Date of 
arrival

Date of 
departure 

Visiting Professor/
student/scholar

Regular 
teaching 
activity at 
UNIPV

(If "Yes" 
before) Title 
of the 
Course

Research 
Activity at 
the 
UNIPV

Other activities at 
the University of 
Pavia 

Activities at UNIPV 
connected to a 
specific UNIPV 
PhD course 

Title of the PhD 
course

contact prof. at 
UNIPV

Hosting 
Department at 
UNIPV

Erasmus 
mobility 
from home 
University

Lenght of 
stay

03/12/2016 10/12/2016 Selim Amr Communication Arts Visiting Professor No Yes Ethnomusicology No Fulvia Caruso Fulvia.caruso@unipv.it Yes

16/11/2016 17/11/2016 Bercovier Michel Visiting Professor no No no Yes No no Giancarlo Sangalli Mathematics No 2 days

19/10/2016 25/10/2016 Buffa Annalisa EPFL Lausanne Mathematics Visiting Professor no seminar No no course No numerical analysis No Giancarlo Sangalli Matematica No 7 giorni

10/10/2016 15/10/2016 Wriggers Peter Visiting Professor NO No NO Yes Yes auricchio@unipv.it No 6 days

06/06/2016 01/10/2016 Branciforti Diego Savio Visiting Professor no No no No Ingegneria No no Daniele Dondi daniele.dondi@unipv.it No 4 mesi

01/10/2015 01/10/2016 Ibrahim Labiba Helwan University Visiting Scholar no No no No No no Carla Ge Rondi carla.ge@unipv.it No one year

07/09/2016 17/09/2016 Takacs Thomas Visiting Scholar no No no Yes No no Giancarlo Sangalli No 10

18/07/2016 18/08/2016 FANNY Visiting Scholar no No no Yes IAEA training No no Elisa SACCHI elisa.sacchi@unipv.it No 31 days

09/01/2016 02/08/2016 Wigmans Farinaz School of Nursing Visiting Professor Yes No Yes giorgio.rampa@unipv.it 8 months

19/07/2016 31/07/2016 Moschetti Riccardo Visiting Professor No -- Yes Algebraic Geometry No Gian Pietro Pirola gianpietro.pirola@unipv.it No 14 days

04/07/2016 05/07/2016 Canevari Giacomo Oxford Visiting Scholar No No No Yes Analysis of PDEs No Antonio Segatti antonio.segatti@unipv.it Matematica No 2 days

20/01/2016 20/06/2016 Legnani Arianna Chimica generale Visiting Professor no No no No Chemistry No Maurizio Licchelli maurizio.licchelli@unipv.it Chimica generale No 6 months

05/06/2016 12/06/2016 Rawoot vaibhav Subhash Theoretical Physics Visiting Scholar No No Yes Spin physics No No 7 days

01/06/2016 06/06/2016 Alshboul Abdulsalam Visiting Professor No Yes No no Carlo BERIZZI carlo.berizzi@unipav.it No

09/05/2016 13/05/2016 ANA MARIA Visiting Professor NO Yes Yes Finance No Mario Maggi mario.maggi@unipv.it Yes 5 days

Lebanese American 
University

Performance 
Practice of Middle 
Eastern Music

Ethnomusiclo
gy

Dipartimento di 
Musicologia e Beni 
Culturali

one week 
including 
travel days

Hebrew University 
of Jerusalem

School of Computer 
Sc. end Engineering

Isogeometric 
Analysis

ginacarlo.sangalli@unipv.
it

giancarlo.sangalli@unipv.
it

Leibniz Universität 
Hannover

Institute of 
Continuum 
Mechanics

Computational 
Mechanics

Extensive research 
activities with 
CompMech group 
people, small group 
seminar activities

Civil Engineering 
and Architecture 
Curriculum in 
“Computational 
Mechanics and 
Advanced 
Materials”

Ferdinando 
Auricchio

Department of Civil 
Engineering and 
Architecture

Università degli 
studi di Pavia

Ingegneria e 
Architettura

Dipartimento di 
Chimica

Mass 
Communication

mass 
communication and 
public relations

political and social 
sciences

Johannes Kepler 
University Linz

Institute of Applied 
Geometry

isogeometric 
analysis

giancarlo.sangalli@unipv.
it

Department of 
Mathematics

JEAN OSWALDO 
YANNNICK

NATIONAL 
ENVIRONMENTAL 
LABORATORY 

DEPARTMENT OF 
ENVIORNMENT, 
MINISTRY OF 
ENVRONMENT 
AND 
SUSTAINABLE & 
BEACH AND 
DISASTER 
MANAGEMENT

Isotope 
geochemistry

Dip. Scienze della 
Terra e 
dell'Ambiente

Texas Tech 
University Health 
Sciences Center

Health Care and the 
fate of its future in 
the United States

Public 
Economics

Health Care, Public 
Economics

As requested by my 
colleagues at the 
University of Pavia

Public Economics, 
Health Care 
Economics

Professor Giorgio 
Rampa

Department of 
Economics and 
Management

Universitet i 
Stavanger

Department of 
Mathematics and 
Natural Sciences

Hurwitz Spaces and 
liftings to the 
Valentiner group

Dipartimento di 
Matematica

Mathematical 
Institute

Università degli 
studi di Pavia

The Institute of 
Mathematical 
Sciences, Chennai, 
India.

Transverse single 
spin asymmetry in 
electroproduction of 
Jpsi.

Dr. Alessandro 
Bacchetta

alessandro.bacchetta@u
nipv.it

Department of 
Physics

The University of 
Jordan

Department of 
Architectural 
Engineering

Sustainable 
environmental 
design strategies of 
buildings in 
mediterranean 
architecture

Building 
Engineering 
and 
Architecture

enhancing passive 
design strategies 
towards a zero 
energy target 
buildings

Teaching activity in 
related courses of 
environmental 
design and building 
control. working day 
about climate 
responsive design 
in mediterranean 
regions. green 
architecture rating 
scales, existing and 
developing new 
ones.
environmental 
design applied to 
architectural design 
studies for 
undergraduate 
students of 
architeture.

civil engineering 
and architecture

5 days +2 
travelling 
days

ESCRIBANO 
LOPEZ

UNIVERSITY OF 
CASTILLA-LA 
MANCHA

DEPARTMENT OF 
ANALISIS 
ECONOMICO Y 
FINANZAS

Mathematical 
methods for 
business and 
economics

Department of 
Economics and 
Management
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